MADAN BHANDARI
MEMORIAL COLLEGE

AFFILIATED TO TRIBHUVAN UNIVERSITY

Excellence in Leadership for Transformation

P O Box 5640, New Baneshwor, Kathmandu-10, Nepal, Phone 5172175, 5172682, Email info@mbmc.edu.np; www.mbmc.edu.np

22 Baisakh 2079

Summer Vacation Notice

This is to notify to all the faculty members, staff and students that there will be
summer vacation from Sunday 25 Baisakh to Sunday 1 Jestha 2079.The college
will open on Tuesday 3 Jestha 2079.

Damber Bahadur Hamal
Campus Chief



